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February 20, 2025 

VIA E-MAIL   
 
Kevin Walker  
Land Use Review (LUR) Division 
City of Colorado Springs 
30. S. Nevada Avenue 
Colorado Springs, CO 
Kevin.walker@coloradosprings.gov   

 

 

 Re: Gold Hill North Business Improvement District - Request for Corrected Exclusion 
Ordinance No. 24-92 

Dear Mr. Walker: 

Our firm serves as general counsel to the Gold Hill North Business Improvement District 
(the “District”), which is located wholly within the limits of the City of Colorado Springs (the 
“City”). Pursuant Exclusion Ordinance No. 24-92, dated October 25, 2024 (the “Ordinance”), the 
City excluded certain properties from the boundaries of the District. It has come to our attention 
that the District’s legal description attached as Exhibit A to the Petition for Exclusion, which is 
incorporated into the Ordinance, contains a scrivener’s error. The property was platted after that 
legal description was created, and approximately 1788 square feet (.05 acre) of additional property 
should have been excluded from the District’s boundaries. 

Enclosed with this letter is the corrected legal description labeled Exhibit A to the Petition 
for Exclusion. The District requests the City for a recorded ordinance correcting the scrivener’s 
error.  

Sincerely, 

WHITE BEAR ANKELE TANAKA & WALDRON 

Erin K. Stutz 
Attorney 
 

Enclosure: Corrected Exhibit A to Petition for Exclusion 


























